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23rd March 2021 

 
 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 

  
SCC Safer Travel Team Research  
 
 

Our school are assisting Surrey County Council’s Safer Travel Team to undertake research 
with parents of primary aged pupils’ types of travel to and from school.   
  
The objective of the research is to develop a better understanding of the different types of 
travel, how frequently they’re used, why that type is used, and if that preferred type has 
changed or been influenced by Covid-19 coronavirus. 
  
Once the Safer Travel Team have collected and analysed this information provided by 
parents, their goal is to obtain a better understanding of journeys to school, so they can 
continue encouraging safer and more active travel to school for all children in Surrey. 
  
Please could I ask that you review and complete the survey using the link below. The closing 
date for completing the survey is 11.59pm on 16th April and the survey should be completed 
for each child that attends our school. If you have another child which attends a separate 
primary school, please complete an additional survey.   
  
https://www.surreysays.co.uk/iai/41377978 

  
Thank you for continuing to support our school to improve pupils' journeys to school.   
 
The Mead School Office Team 
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